
FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT 
 
                                                    (from Spring/2018 Newsletter) 
 

Rabun County Fire Services has responded to 670 calls as of May 13th, 2018, which is already 
proving to be a busy year. We have already made numerous fire safety education contacts. These 
include our Meals on Wheels route in partnership with EMS, Firewise education at the Clayton 
Ingles with USFS and GFC, Government Day at the courthouse for the 5th grade, Family Day at 
Camp Rainey Mountain, and Career Week at RCPS. If you have any fire safety education needs or 
would like someone to just come and talk to your group or association about our department, 
please contact me.  

Lake Rabun’s new fireboat was delivered at the end of April and will bring enhanced fire and 
rescue capabilities to the lake. Fire Station 10 (Lakes) is nearing completion and will be opening 
soon. Ground has been broken for the new Station 3 (Tallulah-Persimmon) and work on building 
it will hopefully begin  

 


